

Spean Bridge Golf Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

Monday 19th January 2015, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: Colin Davidson, John Muncie, Ken Dalziel, Willie Atkinson, Aeleen Campbell, Jim Paterson, David Langan, Kevin Fraser.

Apologies: Allan Reid, Donnie Swanson.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

Correspondence.

- a) Moray Firth Radio have asked us to take part in the "Cash for Kids" fundraiser in March. We agreed to give them an annual subscription for auction. John will see to this.
- b) The SGU sent details of their upcoming vote on merger with the SLGA. John will see to this.

1) 2015 fixture lists.

The provisional men's list was discussed and agreed, subject to a few items still to be arranged.

2) Committee meeting dates.

It was agreed to arrange these now for the rest of the year. Future meetings will be held on the first Sunday of each month, starting on March 1st. Meetings will be held in the Clubhouse at 3pm.

A.O.C.B.

- a) Kevin proposed advertising in Lochaber Life in order to attract new members. This was agreed and John undertook to design an advert and book it in for the March issue if possible.

David suggested giving local B&Bs a leaflet to attract tourists to the course. John will look into this.

It was also agreed to email other clubs with details of our Open and Dave McCook Memorial competitions as soon as possible, with a further email of posters later in the season. David suggested that we should encourage outsiders to attend by telling them that a group of our members is likely to attend their open competitions and asking them for details. John will do this.

- b) Colin asked us to find someone to deal with the moles now damaging the course.
- c) Colin reported that the water supply was off, following damage to a weld on a filtration cylinder.
- d) Following a short discussion, Ken agreed to arrange the annual Men's Club Outing in August.
- e) Kevin proposed a club outing in May to Castle Stuart. Details will be put in the clubhouse and on the website.
- f) It was agreed that the new SI is working well. This means that John can now go ahead and arrange printing of the new score cards which we approved last season.